&
INSUVI

February 22, 2016

Subject: IG Web Services
Dear Sir/Madam,

INSUVI, Inc. is a growing information technology company with a growing presence throughout
the U.S. as well as emerging internationally. However, the company’s website was badly in need of
an upgrade to bring it current and compliment our marketing and expansion efforts. We solicited the
services of IG Web to assist us with the needed upgrade. The President, Mr. Jim Gharib, paid me a
visit and proposed a design that would address our current and potential customer concerns and
provide sufficient pertinent information to make decisions regarding our services.

To say the least, we are very pleased with the redesign of the INSUVI website. | recommend any
company looking to have a presence on the World Wide Web consult IG Web who can be depended
on to provide quality service in a most a timely and professional manner.

Sincerely,

Leroy Catdle, Jr.

President
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